
Emailed testimony from Daniel Chahine March 26, 2025 

Dear House Committee on Environment, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my support for Vermont Bill H.217, 
the Vermont Clean Air Act, and to respectfully recommend that the legislature consider 
gathering additional testimony to strengthen the bill’s development and ensure its effectiveness 
in addressing air quality and environmental concerns across our state. 

As a concerned Vermonter, I believe this legislation represents a critical opportunity to 
safeguard our air quality and protect the health of our communities, while also addressing 
broader climate challenges.  

Moving H.217 forward can ensure it effectively safeguards our communities and 
environment. I hope you’ll champion this effort in committee to advance a 
healthier future for Vermont.  

Thank you for your dedication to our state and for considering this. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Chahine 
388 Juniper Rdg 
Shelburne VT 05482 

 


